
To:  DSOs and PDSOs at SEVP-certified schools only (for F and M students)  

Date: May 9, 2016 

Re: SEVIS Registration for F and M Students Webinar 

Number: 1605-02
 

General Information 

Join the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) Student and Exchange Visitor 
Information System (SEVIS) Team for a webinar on Friday, May 20, 2016, from 2 to 3 p.m. 
EDT. During the webinar, the SEVIS Team will discuss the June 2016 enhancements to SEVIS 
registration for F and M students. Participants will also have the opportunity to ask questions.   

The webinar will cover the following topics: 

• The redesigned Student Information page 

• Initial and continuing registration 

• Mass registration 

Registration for the webinar is now open on Study in the States. Please note, the webinar room 
will open 15 minutes prior to the scheduled webinar start time. Since participation is limited, we 
encourage attendees from the same organization to take part in the webinar from one location. 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 1605-02 – Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 

https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/sevis-help-hub/learn-more/webinars
mailto:SEVP@ice.dhs.gov

